Minutes

MEETING SUBJECT: Minutes of the Meeting of the Governing Council of the Teaching Council of
Aotearoa New Zealand

DATE OF MEETING: 06 May 2022

TIME OF MEETING: 8.00am- 8.30am

VENUE: Zoom

ATTENDEES: Nicola Ngarewa (Chair), Elg Anderson, Lorraine Carr, Dagmar Dyck, Clair

Edgeler, Pat Newman, Frian Wadia, Mike Rondel, Patrick Walsh, Clare
Wells, Pip Woodward, Jenny Ritchie

Lesley Hoskin (CE), Pauline Barnes (DCE - PS), Clive Jones (DCE- OS),

Tamahau Rowe (Tatai Heke Maori), Michael Thorn (Manager Policy and
Implementation) Charlotte Mclnnes (CPO), lan McEwan (CFO), Il

APOLOGIES: Ripeka Lessels

The meeting re-commenced with a karakia at 8.03am

The CE updated the Council o ollowing the meeting on 5
May 2022

The Council discussed the in principle decision made in the meeting on 5 May. It was noted that with
the current in principle decision, LAT holders are benefitin
Council, rather than it being shared across the profession.
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A significant discussion was held around re-consulting with the profession on the option to reduce the
levy for LAT holders based on the functions they benefit from. The Council noted the importance of any
re-consultation being as brief, clear, and up front as possible.

Pip Woodward left the meeting at 8.40am

The Council noted that re-consultation would also address other issues brought up in the feedback such
as the timing of the initial consultation and teachers not having sufficient time to participate.

Nicola Ngarewa left the meeting at 8.46am

The Council voted in agreement to re-consult on the option to reduce the levy for LAT holders based on
the functions they benefit from.

The meeting adjourned at 8.53am with a karakia.

Nicola Ngarewa
Chair





